The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, January 31, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly board meeting with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present for the meeting. Staff present were Interim County Manager, Horace Hudgins, County Clerk, Latrice Wilson and County Attorney, John Holland. Others present were Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Velvet Riggins, Recreation Director, Janet Winter, Elections Superintendent, Lynn Davis, Extension Coordinator, Sheriff Andy Hester, Mark Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA Director, Brad Gregory, Chief Ranger and Mrs. Judy Camp, Southern Georgia Regional Commission.

Chairman McCard called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Commissioner Brad Calhoun gave the invocation.

Commissioners discussed agreement between Turner County and Southern Georgia Regional Commission for information technology services to rewrite the core programs of our financial systems to web-based, secure software to support our daily operations.

Commissioners discussed the annual forestry report for 2016. Brad Gregory, Chief Ranger for the Turner County Forestry Unit, presented the annual report for the Forestry Department.

Motion by Commissioner Hall seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to adjourn the meeting at 6:23 p.m.

Sam M	IcCard, Chairman
Attest:	Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk